
From: Lisa Snyder  
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 12:19 PM 
To: Baylands 
Subject: Housing for Brisbane Baylands 
 
 
Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council Members, 
 
I want to again urge you to include housing on the Baylands, to allow people to afford to live 
and work in the San Francisco and Peninsula area. Redevelopment of the Baylands site is crucial 
to the Bay Area and housing must be included. It’s the right to do to reduce traffic and climate 
change. 

As a community, it is incumbent that the City Council and Brisbane voters to make a decision on 
one of the largest developable sites in the Bay Area that will: 

A) ensure our city’s economic health for the future; 

B) meet our environmental and sustainability goals that define our community; 

C) complement our existing town; and  

D) that will align with regional goals and needs - and that includes housing.  

Our region is begging us to do the right thing here, and I want to be proud of my town for 
stepping up and being a leader and a strong example for other cities in the region.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Lisa Snyder 

Brisbane resident 


